

Please attend the NYC Water Board Public Hearing

MARTIN J. GOLDEN May 17, 2010

Important Message from Senator Marty Golden

Please attend the NYC Water Board Public Hearing

Tuesday, May 18, 2010

P.S. 102

211-72nd Street

Brooklyn, NY 11209

Doors Open at 6:00 p.m.

Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m.

DEP is proposing a 14.5% increase- Let Your Voice Be Heard

Brooklyn Residents Can Not Afford This Increase

The proposed FY 2011 water rate was presented to the Water Board on April 9, 2010 by the Department of Environmental Protection, which is responsible for proposing a water rate

that meets the financial demands required to cover the cost of providing water and wastewater services to New York City residents.

Following the public hearing, the Water Board will formally adopt the FY 2011 water rate on May 21 and the new rate will become effective on July 1, 2010. For more information on the meeting, please call Senator Golden's office at (718) 238-6044.